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Dear Ms./Mr.:

Thank you for participating in the Milwaukee Angler Project. As part of your participation we 
gave you three invitations so that you could ask friends or non-household family members to 
participate, too.  We explained that we would give you one $15 gift card for each person you 
invited, who participated in the project. We were able to enroll X (insert number) people that you
invited and because of your efforts we have enclosed x (insert #) $15 gift cards. 

You can use these gift cards at Walmart to purchase items such as: shampoo, household cleaning
products, toothpaste, and food.

Thank you for inviting others to this project- we greatly appreciate it. If you have any questions, 
please contact me at (608) 261-9325 or at dhsfishstudy@dhs.wisconsin.gov.

Sincerely, 

Brooke Thompson, MPH
Project Coordinator
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